
 Friendly Reminders
Please pack a healthy 

snack as well as lunch for 

your child each day.

First Grade - Homework 

has now started so please 

check your child's bag for 

it on a Monday and return 

it on Friday.

Upcoming Events:

21st  Open Day

27th Meetings with new 

parents more details to follow

Sept. 25: Field Trip

September Birthdays
Romi 8th

Soren 24th

Classroom News

After a slow start the term is now well 

under way.

Most days your child will bring home 

their "take home folder" which will 

contain completed work for you to keep 

at home. Occasionally there will be some 

to be completed and returned to school. 

Please check their bags for these folders.
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Please feel free to contact me if you have 
any questions or if I can help in any way. 


